Communication from Public

Name: Lionel Mares
Date Submitted: 01/23/2023 09:21 PM
Council File No: 23-0076

Comments for Public Posting: Dear City Council: Why is the city council spending tax payer's
money for the illumination of City Hall? It is a waste and the
funds should be used toward Mutual Aid efforts and social and
community services in underprivileged neighborhoods. The City
Council should prioritize the working-class and the Poor. The city
council should use the funds for purposes that actually help the
poor. Please.



